
The Bud Hallstrom Memorial Award 

 

 

The Bud Hallstrom Memorial Award was created to provide post-secondary financial assistance to 
current 4-H members and 4-H alumni who are exhibiting 4-H projects at the Provincial Winter Fair. 

 
The Hallstrom family is passionate about the 4-H program and the life-long benefits it provides to 
its members. 

 
Today, Bud’s grandchildren are carrying on that same passion for the 4-H program at the 
Provincial Winter Fair. 

 
Requirements: 

1. Applicants must be registered at an accredited post-secondary institution. (Proof of 
registration will be requested from the selected recipient.) 

2. Applicants must be registered exhibitors at the current year’s Provincial Winter Fair. 
3. Applicants must be current or former 4-H club members. 
4. Preference will be given to students in the medical field. 
● A short interview may be conducted at PWF if multiple candidates are eligible. The 

Hallstrom family or selected parties will conduct these interviews during the PWF. 
 
Applications must be emailed to the PWF Scholarship Committee (pwfscholarship@gmail.com) 
on or the date posted on the current year’s website.  

The $750 award winner will be announced at the current year’s Provincial Winter Fair Banquet. 
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The Bud Hallstrom Memorial Award 

 

NAME: 

ADDRESS: CITY: 

TEL: POSTAL CODE: 

Email: 

 

Years in 4-H (including this year): Club: 

Year of graduation:  

Post Secondary Institution: 

Career Goals: 

Years of exhibiting at PWF: 

 

School & Community Activities and Volunteer Service 

Activity/Organization Dates Hours/Duration 
   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   
 



The Bud Hallstrom Memorial Award 
 

In a paragraph or more, please tell us what 4-H means to you. Attach additional pages if 
necessary. 

 
 
 
 

Awards & Achievements 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

 
 

Email completed application to pwfscholarship@gmail.com 
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